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CANCELED 
 

Bristol Board of Education 
Policy Committee Meeting 

 
Wednesday, October 27, 2021 - 7:00 

 
The Bristol Board of Education will cancel its 

regularly scheduled Policy Committee 
meeting on Wednesday, October 27, 2021. 

 
   Signed: 
 
  Kristen Giantonio 
 

   Kristen Giantonio 
                     Committee Chair 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MD/KG/kcd 
10/19/21 

Jennifer Dube, Chair 
Kristen Giantonio, Vice-Chair 
Allison Wadowski, Secretary 
Eric Carlson 
Thomas O’Brien 
Shelby Pons 
John Sklenka 
Karen Vibert 
Christopher Wilson  
 

BRISTOL BOARD OF EDUCATION 
P.O. Box 450 • 129 Church Street 

BRISTOL, CT  06011-0450 
860-584-7000 • Fax (860) 584-7611 

 


